
REQUIRES
NONEXISTENT
PERMIT SYSTEM
TO PURCHASE A
FIREARM 

The extensive permit-to-
purchase system required by
Measure 114 would take years
to fully create and implement. 

Firearms purchases would
cease until the system could
be implemented.

Only legal, law abiding
firearms owners would be
penalized by  these
infringements. 

CREATES A
SEARCHABLE
DATABASE OF ALL
PERMIT HOLDERS

All permit holders will be
entered into a searchable
database that includes all
personal information, including
photograph. 

All firearms purchases are also
entered into the database. 

There are no parameters on
who has access to this
information and it is kept for
an indefinite period of time. 

REQUIRES
ENORMOUS
FINANCIAL COST
TO TAXPAYERS  

Projected costs for the
creation and implementation
of the permit process and
database for  2023-25  are:

State Government (General
Fund tax dollars): 

$15.4 million

Local Governments (County &
Municipal tax dollars): 

$51.2 million 

OUTLAWS
FIREARMS THAT
CAN HOLD 10 OR
MORE ROUNDS
INTERNALLY 

Measure 114's ban on "large
capacity" magazines includes
both fixed and detachable
magazines. 

Any firearm with an internal
tube or chamber that can hold
more than 10 rounds would be
banned. 

For example, shotguns with
barrels over 21" and many
other firearms. 

No on Ballot Measure 114!

Stay up to date with OHA's legislative news page. 

Register to vote & 
Vote NO on 114 

Register to vote HERE

https://oregonhunters.org/legislative-news/

